
Comments for Licensing Application 21/00294/LAPRE

 

Application Summary

Application Number: 21/00294/LAPRE

Address: Land North West Of Blackdown House Fernden Lane Lurgashall West Sussex

Proposal: New Premises Licence

Case Officer: Helena Giudici

 

Customer Details

Name: Mrs Kathy Harvey

Address: The Quell, Quell Lane, Lurgashall Haslemere, West Sussex GU27 3BW

 

Comment Details

Commenter Type: Member of Public

Stance: Customer objects to the Licensing Application

Comment Reasons:

Comment:20/04/2021 11:36 AM We strongly object to this application. Although it is for licensing,

the resulting traffic is of significant concern. This is based in a national park and as others have

commented, not conducive to the protection and sanctuary of the park. The roads are definitely

not equipped to handle the additional resulting traffic. Fernden and Quell Lanes are approx. 3

metres wide with limited passing facilities. They are both heavily travelled already by delivery vans

and construction traffic. There are no adjacent footpaths and therefore, the roads themselves are

actively used by pedestrians accessing Blackdown Park. There are already concerns for public

safety as the speed limit in much of the area is 60 miles an hour. We have photos of trucks

blocking the road in both directions on a number of separate occasions and can provide this if

requested. Adding more business traffic to this area is dangerous to people and the environment.

Please do not allow this application to be approved.


